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Contact: Rep. Timothy Ramthun (608) 266-9175      

Rep. Ramthun Applauds Assembly for Passing Middle 

Class Tax Cut 

MADISON- Representative Timothy Ramthun (R-Campbellsport) issued the following 

statement in response to the Assembly passing AB4, also known as the middle class tax cut: 

“I came to Madison with the commitment of doing many things, including lowering the tax 

burden on Wisconsin taxpayers. The passage of the middle class tax cut accomplishes that with 

this big first step,” Rep. Ramthun stated. “This tax cut will benefit approximately 64% of 

Wisconsin income tax filers, which translates to more than 1.9 million people. With the budget 

surplus we have in our state, it is time to give that money back to the taxpayers without charging 

any other sectors.” 

AB4 passed the Assembly by a vote of 61-33. The bill will now be sent to the Senate for a vote 

and, when passed, onto the Governor’s desk for his signature. 

 

### 

 

The 59th Assembly District includes Kewaskum, Campbellsport, Eden, Cascade, Waldo, Mount Cavalry, 

St. Cloud, New Holstein, and a portion of Hartford. 

 


